
Dear________________

We need immediate action from your organization and it’s Illinois members to advocate for nutrition in Illinois. Current IL law licenses RD’s only; an amended law coming up for a vote would change that.

Please review this email carefully as having a well-coordinated response is essential for our success.

We have approval of the bill sponsor, Sen Iris Martinez, many other legislators, and the IL Dept. of Professional Regulation, on an amended bill that would:

·  Change current law from an RD only law, to one that permits a wider variety of nutrition education and allows other nutrition exams (the CNS, CCN, and DACBN exams)..

·  Strengthen exemptions for acupuncturists, health food stores and other retailers and their employees who respond to consumer questions regarding nutrition and dietary supplement information.

We recognize that this bill does not correct every provision of current law we sought to change. However, the significance of rolling back a monopolisticRD practice law, to one which includes other nutritionists and exemptions cannot be overstated. Ending a dietetics monopoly to ensure a diverse range of nutrition care providers for Americans is underway; this is a HUGE step in the process.

We  urge you to:

1. Use the attached Organization letter template to draft a letter from your organization, filling in your own introduction of you and your affiliation with the organization,
2. Use the attached contact info to fax copies of your letter to all  12 Senate Health Licensing Committee members at their home district and Springfield offices

3. Complete these items today or tomorrow or Friday!! A vote will likely take place a few days after Thanksgiving; legislators must hear our strong support for the amended bill. RD’s will be at the capitol in Springfield en masse to try to kill this bill.

4. Watch for my email shortly that will contain an email template and a letter template that we are asking you to send to your IL members only. These will be a slightly different templates; the email will also include important information about joining a lobbying group in Springfield next week.

We realize this will require a big output of labor at your end just before and after a holiday. Please consider what is at stake here for all who provide nutrition advice and all consumers, across the nation--will we only have RD’s dispensing advice or will all be allowed to practice to the level of their training? The IL Dietetic Association is bringing all the money and forces they can, to pass another RD only law!

Thank you so much for your collaboration on this effort; our “season-opener”. Please contact me with any questions and please do send me a copy of your organizational letter for our records.

Sincerely,


